
June 15th 1926

Secretary to
General Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.K.C.B., 

McGill University,
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir

Keverend Canon P.U, Henn

In case Sir Arthur is away when 
Canon Henn calls at McGill, I am sending you a copy 
of this letter, as I have no doubt you can make the 
necessary arrangements.

With thanks in anticipation.
Yours faithfully


